












From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Subject: 

Hi Julia, 

Nguyen, Christopher  

 

Tuesday, April 2, 2019 4:05 PM 

'Lentini, Julia'  

 Monthly Progress Report 25 

We will review the file and determine whether this case can be closed. In the meantime, you will no longer need to 

provide the monthly progress reports. 

Best regards, 

Chris Nguyen 
Compliance Officer 
U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission 
Office of Compliance and Field Operations 

4330 East West Highway 
Bethesda, MD 20814 

 

From: Lentini, Julia f  

Sent: Tuesday, April 02, 2019 4:03 PM 
To: Nguyen, Christopher  

Subject: Monthly Progress Report 25 

Hi Chris and Judy, 

Attached please find our 25th progress report {March) for the B-Agile recall RP160279. 

Britax requested on January 4, 2019 along with the December 2018 progress report that Commission monitoring of B­
Agile recall RP160279 be ended. I .am submitting this 25th progress report as no response has been received. Britax 

appreciates your consideration on this matter. 
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